
Netball should be fun, you should always feel safe and 

enjoy the sport. 

If you are worried or have concerns about anyone or are feeling 

unhappy yourself, contact the club Safeguarding Officer. This may be 

because someone is making you feel unhappy, teasing you or calling you 

names. You may also be feeling, scared,  embarrassed, worried, lonely 

or hurt.  

Your club Safeguarding Officer is: 

George Martin 

Mobile:  

07891 594963 

Email:  

hornetsjuniorssafeguarding@gmail.com 

Alternatively, you could contact  England Netball’s Lead Child Protection Officer: 

Mobile: 07595 863991 

Email: besafe@englandnetball.co.uk 

www.englandnetball.co.uk 

Or Childline by calling 0800 1111 at any time, 24 hours a day , every day of the year.  
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